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TO: Hanson Hom, VP of Conferences
FROM: Bret McNulty, Jeff Wilson, and Tess Harris, 2019 APA Conference Co-Chairs
SUBJECT: 2019 California APA Conference Update
The 2019 Conference Host Committee has been meeting monthly as a full committee, and each subcommittee meets monthly separate from our CHC meetings. We have made significant progress so far and look forward to having the 2019 conference in Santa Barbara at the Hilton Santa Barbara Beachfront Resort. 

Sponsorships:
Sponsorship Flyer and Brochures are completed. 

Begin outreach for sponsorships at San Diego Conference. 

Determine layout and location for sponsor tables at Hilton. 

Programs:
A draft version of the Calls for Proposals is complete and is estimated to be completed next week. 
The Tracks and descriptions for each track is almost finalized. 

Developing an outreach list for contacts and potential presenters is pending. 
Events/Opening Reception: Our opening reception will be located at the Sunken Gardens at the Santa Barbara County Courthouse, which is two miles north of the conference venue (shuttles will be provided for conference attendees).
Next Steps:  Opening Reception 

 Coordinate with restaurants

 Determine what permits will be needed (i.e. ABC Licensing, etc.)  

DJ for the event has been decided. 

Reservations needed for the Santa Barbara Trolley. 

Mobile Workshops:
Next Steps:
Determine Tour Guides 
Work on transportation for workshops by November 

Identify capacity needs for transportation and cost 

Identify pricing and costs for the mobile workshops 

Student Programs:
Outreach with SD Chairs to determine success of conference and process in setting up the program. 
In process of identifying location to have a young planner mixer. 


Looking for a location to have under 21 be allowed to attend as well. 

Keynote Speakers:
Need to complete identifying speakers for the conference. 
Received preliminary response from Jack Dangermond as a keynote speaker. 
Volunteer, Publicity, and Sustainability:
We are aware that the Hilton has limited capacity in terms of rooms for programs as well as hotel rooms for conference attendees. After the culmination of the 2018 conference, we will work with Deene to look at the Hyatt Hotel as well as the Santa Barbara Inn, which are both located a short walk down the street from the Hilton. Total guest rooms at the Hilton are 340, and we anticipate being able to hold 1,100 people at the venue. If we choose to increase the conference size, we will need to secure additional space for programs and hotel stays.
[image: image1.png]